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Message

From: Kwan, Jenny - Assistant 2 [Jenny.Kwan.A2@parl.gc.ca]

Sent: 8/12/2020 12:14:59 AM

To: Kwan, Jenny - Personal [Jenny.Kwan.P9@parl.gc.ca]; Kwan, Jenny - Riding 1A [Jenny.Kwan.C1A@parl.gc.ca]
Subject: FW: National Security Law relating to Hong Kong

Attachments: Chinese Association Support.xlsx; Individual Support.xlsx

FYI- this just arrived. This is quite something!

From: Chinese Benevolent Association of Vancouver <cbaofvancouver@gmail.com>
Sent: August 11, 2020 7:02 PM

To: Chinese Benevolent Association of Vancouver <cbaofvancouver@gmail.com>
Subject: National Security Law relating to Hong Kong

Dear Member of the House of Commons:

The Chinese Benevolent Association of Vancouver and the Hong Kong Canadians on Hong Kong Situation Association, in
unity with other Chinese community associations and individuals across Canada have issued a joint statement in support
of Hong Kong's implementation of the National Security Law. We feel that the House of Commons Petition e-2640 does
not represent the beliefs of the majority of Chinese Canadians. We have received support from over 130 Chinese
community associations (with over 20,000 members) and more than 5000 individuals across Canada. Attached are the
complete lists of supporting community associations and individuals for your reference.

We firmly believe that the Hong Kong National Security Law is for the ultimate benefit of citizens of Hong Kong and the
long-term stability of the People’s Republic of China. We ask the Canadian government to understand the reasons and
background for the introduction of this law and its intent to reinstate peace, safety and security to the Hong Kong
society, respect China's national security and sovereignty with Hong Kong being a special administrative region of China,
and refrain from interfering with China's internal affairs and Hong Kong’s rule of law.

Yours Sincerely,
Chinese Benevolent Association of Vancouver
Hong Kong Canadians on Hong Kong Situation Association



